
Blessings to you, all my dear friends who have prayed and supported us during so many years. We are 
celebrating Alfa y Omega Christian School’s 42nd year of serving the children of this area in the high 
lands of Guatemala. Here we share God’s word among the Mam Indians, which is the ethnic group 
98% of our students come from. So blessed to serve them and share God’s word to these families. 

We had big doings this past week with our 42nd anniversary. We started off with an early morning 
gathering with a bonfire in the middle of our common meeting area, and lots of firework. Then a 
sharing of God’s word to the many children and parents. There was well over a thousand who faced a 
chilly dawn to join us in this great celebration. Later on that morning, we had a special, child-orientated 
service for our elementary school children and were so blessed with the wonderful participation of  
COLORES DE VIDA, a youth group that has a ministry with children. They so blessed our little ones. 
In the afternoon we held two services, Jr. high and high school. We are so many that we had two 
separate activities, equally blessed. The rest of the anniversary days were filled with fun activities, 
ending with a trip to a recreational park in the coast with all students who wanted to go. They had 
10 buses of children (wow), that was a handful but so blessed. The pictures in this letter are of our 
anniversary. Thank you again for your love, prayers, and support to our school Alfa y Omega. 

Blessings, 

JUDY UBICO HERNANDEZ

Serving in Guatemala

July 2023

More photos on back>
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